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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Dear Oregon Senate Rules Committee, 
Our current voting system is entirely corrupted with gerrymandering and voter intimidation. 
This must change with a national popular vote. 
Please pass HB2927 outright - sending it directly to the Senate floor for a vote. 
We cannot afford to waste more time on unfair and illegal voting practices. 
I would love to see vote by mail for all states as well. 
 
Kelly Brignell 
Portland, OR 97239 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Kelly Brignell 
1747 SW Sunset Blvd 
Portland, OR 97239-2629 
(503) 293-1335 

 


